
 

 

27th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week the newsletter has been written by Mrs Tanner and the Little Dragons’ Adventurers 
team.  
 
Thank you to all families and staff who attended the St Georges day Parade last weekend, it was 
fantastic to see our children proudly carry the flag.  
 
In Little Dragons we have been celebrating St Georges Day. Explorers decorated biscuits with 
white and red icing to make a flag, Discoverers made flags using their fine motor skills to stick on 
tissue paper pieces, and adventurers re-told the story using a storyboard.  
 
Reception have had a very exciting week with the arrival of some eggs, ready to hatch! Over the 
week they have been learning about the life cycle of a chicken, and have watched the eggs hatch 
into chicks. 
 
Years 1 and 2 have been finding different ways to divide 24, and in Mad Science used team 
working to create structures using dried spaghetti and jelly babies.  
 
Years 3 and 4 got messy making Harry Potter potions. We used our recipe to write our own 
instructions during our writing lesson. 
 
Years 5 and 6 have been practicing for our upcoming Sports Day, taking part in activities such as 
javelin, hurdles and bean bag races.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
Mrs L. Tanner 
Little Dragons Pre School 

What’s coming up... 
 
Monday, 30th April 2018 – Mobile Farm in School 
Thursday, 3rd May 2018 - Polling Day (school closed and Little Dragons open as normal) 
Monday, 14th May 2018 - Year 6 SATS week 
Monday, 11th June 2018 – Year 6 Brathay Trip 
Tuesday, 19th June 2018 – Whole school sports day (weather permitting) details to follow 
Monday, 9th July 2018 – Year 3/4 – Harry Potter Trip 
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